
 

 

13th May 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Year 8 Parents’ Evening 26th May 2022 – Virtual Parents’ Appointment System 
 
I would like to invite you to attend our Year 8 Parents’ Evenings on Thursday 26th May. 
 
Due to the ongoing concern regarding COVID we have taken the decision to continue to hold a 
virtual appointment parents’ evening. 
 
Appointments can be made from Wednesday 18th May from 9:00am and will close on Wednesday 
25th May at 9:00pm. Should you wish to make any changes after this date please contact the 
school office. 
 
Please visit https://piltoncollege.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your appointments. (A short guide on 
how to add appointments is included with this letter). Below is a link to a video that demonstrates 
the login process and how to book appointments. 
 
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-
over-video-call 
 
You will need the following information to login: 
 
Child’s First Name, Child’s Surname and Child’s DOB 
 
If you do not have access to the internet, please contact the school office who will be happy to add 
appointments on your behalf. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Danny Heaton 
Deputy Headteacher 
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